
KERYTH
Hi everyone! We're celebrating
because we reached 10% of our
crowdfunding goal!

ELAS
10 whole percent!

RION
Yeah!

KERYTH
And so we're answering some
questions from our listeners.

RION
We have listeners who ask us
questions?

KERYTH
Of course we do we have twelve
whole people listening to the show
now.

ELAS
That's not a lot.

KERYTH
That's a ton! Imagine twelve people
sitting in front of us listening to
our story!

RION
...that's creepy.

KERYTH
No it's not!

ELAS
It's sorta creepy.

KERYTH
Any-way, our first question
issssss- from Griff17, they want to
know our favorite places in
Ylelmore.

RION
Like... My house?

KERYTH
I don't think houses count.

ELAS
Why not!?

KERYTH
I feel like if I asked someone what
their favorite place was and they
said home I'd squint at them.
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ELAS
Huh.

KERYTH
Like this-

ELAS
...that's uncomfortable,

RION
Mhmm

KERYTH
I know.

ELAS
Stop squinting at me!

KERYTH
Where's your favorite place, Elas.

ELAS
Ilpha's, it's Ilpha's!

RION
Ilpha's, why?

ELAS
Oh... Because Mx. Sylver is really
nice, and they're food is good, and
when I go with Ruvyn, Haryk, and
Voran... I can just... Eat and
listen, and I, I don't really have
to talk.

Long silence

KERYTH
That's kinda sad, Elas.

ELAS
No it's not!

RION
It's pretty sad.

ELAS
Well, what's your favorite place?

RION AND KERYTH
The riverfront.

ELAS
What?

RION
I like the riverfront, and going
fishing, and swimming in the summer
and stuff.
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ELAS
Oh.

KERYTH
Also sometimes the selkies pass
through if they're doing something
fun and then it's really cool, even
if it sorta smells like well...
Seal.

ELAS
Is that a bad thing?

RION
They eat a lot of fish and stuff
and sometimes the water they go
through isn't exactly clean.
They're really nice though.

KERYTH
The nicest!

ELAS
And where's your favorite place?

KERYTH
Mine? Uh... It used to be the
coven... And I can't say home,
so...

RION
It's the forest isn't it?

KERYTH
Shut up. I don't get it either! I
should hate it but it sorta feels
like... Going to a home I didn't
realize I missed. Oh! And there's
the Man at the Edge of the World
too!

ELAS
Oh, how are they?

KERYTH
Good! They call me KeyKey now, I
think it's cute.

RION
Uhm...the second question is what's
the best flavor of ice cream, from
Beka. Uh... Pecan pie.

KERYTH
Cookies and Cream!

ELAS
I... I don't really like ice-cream
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KERYTH
What?? But the Yeti hunt!

ELAS
Oh, I just... There was a trophy.

RION
You did all that for a trophy?

ELAS
You guys did too!

KERYTH
A trophy *and* ice cream!

ELAS
I just don't like how it tastes.

KERYTH
Blasphemy!

ELAS
And I'm bad with cold things.

RION
Keryth we gotta sacrifice them.

ELAS
Rion?

KERYTH
Yeah, sorry Elas.

ELAS
What??

RION
I got their legs.

KERYTH
I've got their arms.

ELAS
Stop wait, where are we going??


